Christine Hoyte
3103 Kelly Street
Scottdale, GA 30079

August 16, 2020

Mr. Christopher Bell

Real Estate Specialist

DeKalb County GIS Department

330 W. Ponce de Leon Avenue, 4" Floor
Decatur, GA 30030

Re: Kelly Street Alley Abandonment

Mr. Bell,

Please be advised that | am aware of Elgin Pritchett’s intent to abandon a portion of the alley fronting
Kelly Street between parcels 18 047 18 010 & 18 047 18 009. | understand that the alley needs to be
abandoned by Dekalb County in order to allow for the sale of the alley to Elgin Pritchett.

I, Christine Hoyte, am the owner of the property located at parcel 3103 Kelly Street, Scottdale, GA 30079
(18 047 18 010) and adjacent to the alley fronting Kelly Street. Based on my understanding from my
communications with Elgin Pritchett, this abandoned alley will not be built on and serve as green space
between the two parcels mentioned above after the sale. Based on the information in this letter and my
communications with Elgin Pritchett on intent of use for the alley, | have no objection to the proposed
abandonment and subsequent sale of the alley to Elgin Pritchett.

Regards,
W L/
Christine Hoyte

cc: Elgin Pritchett
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